
The Transforming Clinical Practice Initiative is a nationwide effort to help clinicians understand and prepare for the 

transformation of U.S. health care from a pay-for-service model to value-based care. The future of health care is 

whole person care, using data to inform practice performance, and the right care in the right place at the right 

time. Medicare is moving to pay for value and quality, and Medicaid isn’t far behind.  

 

Transforming Health Care for Kids 

The Pediatric Transforming Clinical Practice Initiative (P-TCPI) is a unique partnership between the Washington 

Chapter of the American Academy of Pediatrics, Molina Healthcare, and the Washington State Department of 

Health. Together, we are advancing child health priorities in statewide transformation efforts and helping provid-

ers prepare for the new payment paradigm while leveraging the patient-centered medical home model to im-

prove the health of children. With our help, you can:  

 Assess your practice: Learn where your clinic is on the path to practice transformation and identify goals 

for improvement.  

 Understand claims-based data: Quarterly reports from Molina Healthcare (a managed care organization) 

help you know your patient population, find gaps in your care, and improve the quality of your data. 

 Learn strategies to integrate behavioral health and primary care: Break down barriers to communication 

and improve clinical flow.  

 Join a community of providers who share your goals: Tap into peers and experts in Washington state and 

learn from their work.  

 Access expert content online: Webinars from experts in pediatric practice about increasing well child visits, 

vaccine hesitancy, HPV vaccine research and approach, asthma management, and other timely topics.  

 Get incentives: Clinics receive up to $1500 for completing a practice assessment every 6 months, plus a 

$1000 incentive each time a primary care clinic and a behavioral health clinic sign an agreement to collabo-

rate with each other.  

We’re here to help.  

90% of practices which accept 

Medicaid in Washington state must 

have a value-based contract by 

January 1, 2021. 

Did you know?  

We invite you to learn more and join our initiative at pediatrictcpi.org.   

http://pediatrictcpi.org/

